
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

11th March 2022 

The Friends Mufti Day for Chocolate 

The Friends have organised a mufti day to be held in school on Monday 4th April.   

Please can children bring in donations of chocolate in exchange for wearing their own clothes.   

Raffle tickets will be sent out next week and there are some amazing prizes to be won:   

1st prize —Trip to Cadbury World family of 5; 

2nd prize — Cinema Tickets family of 4; 

3rd prize — Chocolate fountain with chocolate goodies. 

The raffle will be drawn on Tuesday 5th April. 

Thank you for your support. 

Email Communications 

Please can we remind parents that all email communication to teachers and school should be sent via the 

parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk email address. 

We do not give out teachers email addresses as this is our recognised point of contact. 

Red Nose Day  

Friday 18th March 2022 

Friday 18th March will be a mufti day at which the children can wear their own clothes.   

They may want to wear red, wear Red Nose Day clothing and/or accessories.   

We are sorry but we have sold out of Red Noses.   

They are still available to buy from Sainsbury’s if you would like your child to have one. 

 Mobile Phones  

Please can we remind parents who visit us that mobile phones should not be used in the school  

building.  If you are seen using your phone, you will be asked to leave the building. 

Swimming 

Just a reminder that swimming for Miss Kibble’s class ends on Wednesday 23rd March.   

Mrs Davies’ class will continue their swimming sessions for another five weeks, along with Miss Dhillon’s 

class.  These swimming sessions start on 30th March and run until 11th May.   

The Year 2 and Year 3 children begin their 10 week swimming sessions at  

Oakengates Leisure Centre on Tuesday 3rd May. 
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